
97 Hurontario Street I Box 275 
Collingwood, ON I L9Y 3Z5 

November 27, 2019 

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 

George Marron, Q.C. 
Barrister 
59 Chamberlain Crescent 
Collingwood, Ontario L9Y OC9 

Dear Mr. Marron: 

PH: 705-445-1030 EXT 3800 I Fax: 705-445-2448 
Email: kmcgrann@collingwoodinquiry.ca 

I write in response to your request for a further recommendation for continued funding for the legal 
representation of Ms. Cooper. Your request is addressed by my letter dated July 29, 2019, in which I 
wrote: 

Provided that the Town is satisfied with the accounts rendered to date and provided that Ms. 
Cooper's financial circumstances remain materially unchanged from those described in her 
affidavit dated August 7, 2018, I recommend that the Town favorably consider continuing to 
provide funding until the completion of Part II. 

A copy of this letter will be published to the Inquiry's website at www.co ll ingwoodinquiry.ca . 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kate McGrann, Inquiry Counsel, at 
kmcgrann@collingwoodinquiry.ca . 

Yours truly, 

~~~~ 
The Honourable Frank N. Marrocco 
Inquiry Judge, Associate Chief Justice of Ontario 

c. William McDowell, Lenczner Slaght Royce Smith Griffin, LLP 
Ryan Breedon, Breedon Litigation Professional Corporation 
Kate McGrann, Inquiry Counsel 
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